
 

 

RESOLUTIONRESOLUTIONRESOLUTIONRESOLUTION    

  

THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

COUNTY OF SAN MATEO, STATE OF CALIFORNIA 

RESOLUTION CONGRATULATING THE 

San Mateo County Sheriff’s Office 
On the Grand Opening of  

The Maple Street Correctional Center 
* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * 

        WHEREAS, The San Mateo County Jail Overcrowding Task Force (JOTF) was formed in 2004 and was 

comprised of members of the Board of Supervisors, Sheriff’s Office, District Attorney, Probation, County 

Manager, Courts, Private Defender, Service League, Police Chiefs Association and Health System,  and was 

reconstituted as the Criminal Justice Committee after agreement was reached that the Women’s Correctional 

Center was in need of replacement; and  

  

        WHEREAS, the firm of DMJM Design/AECOM was selected to conduct the needs assessment for the new 

facility and in 2008, after including an analysis of the Maguire Correctional Facility, recommended construction 

of 1579 new inmate beds to meet the 2026 planning horizon; and 

  

        WHEREAS, Liebert and Associates was retained in January 2009 to assist the Sheriff’s Jail Planning Unit 

in the site selection process and in preparing a pre-architectural plan for the replacement jail; and 

  

        WHEREAS, the Jail Planning Advisory Committee was formed and after extensive outreach to the 

community the site known as Chemical Way which consists of approximately 4.7 acres located off of Maple 

Street and east of Highway 101 in Redwood City was selected for the new facility; and 

 

        WHEREAS, HOK was selected as the architectural firm to design the new facility and Sundt Layton, a 

joint venture, was retained as the contractor on the project; and 

  

        WHEREAS, The Maple Street Corrections Center will follow the Sheriff’s Office ASPIRE Model:  

“Access to Services and Programs to Inspire Reentry and Empowerment” which refers to the Sheriff’s Office 

commitment to providing an enhanced continuum of care within its correctional facilities, including service 

needs assessment, individual case management, targeted programming and reentry preparation. The new facility 

will offer extensive programming including GED Study, alcohol and drug rehabilitation services, exercise, 

religious, cognitive and vocational services, and will make a significant contribution to the safety, health and 

well-being of San Mateo County residents.  

  

        NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that the Board of Supervisors of San Mateo County 

congratulates the San Mateo County Sheriff’s Office on the Grand Opening of the Maple Street 

Correctional Center. The Board hereby expresses its gratitude and extends sincere wishes for continued 

success and excellence. 

 

Dated: March 3, 2016 

 SUPERVISORS:  

         

WARREN SLOCUM, PRESIDENT 

   

       

DAVE PINE 

   

       

CAROLE GROOM 

   

       

DON HORSLEY 

 

 

 

 

  

       

ADRIENNE J. TISSIER 

Attest: __________________________________ 
 Deputy Clerk of the Board of Supervisors 
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